KC_I:OCKER & CROCKER.r.c.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

PATRICK D. CROCKER
patrick(@crockerlawfirm.com

December 23, 2008

Attention: Docketing Division

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio e-FILED VIA DIS SYSTEM
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re:  Legent Communications Corporation d/b/a Long Distance America
Case No. 08-745-TP-ATA

Dear Sir or Madam:

Enclosed herewith for filing with the Commission please find an original of the above-
referenced company’s Exhibit E which was omitted from the original filing.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.

The Kalamazoo Building 107 West Michigan Avenue, Fourth Floor Kalamazoo. Michigan 49007

T 269 381 8893 F 269.381.4855



eong Distance America

IMPORTANT RESIDENTIAL CUSTOMER NOTICE

June 5, 2008
Dear Valued Subscriber:

Beginning on July 1, 2008, the prices, service descriptions, the terms and conditions for long
distance services that you are provided by Long Distance America will no longer be on file at
the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO).

This modification does not automatically result in a change in the prices, terms, or conditions of
those services to which you currently subscribe. Long Distance America must still provide a
customer notice at least fifteen days in advance of rate increases, changes in terms and conditions
and discontinuance of existing services. Additionally, you will be able to view the company’s
future service offerings online at www.ldamerica.com or you can request a copy of this
information by contacting Long Distance America at Box 184, Ortonville, MN 56278 or toll-
free at 866-469-0829.

Since long distance services will no longer be on file with the Commission, this means that the
agreement reached between the customer and the company, instead of the document on file at the
PUCO, will now control new services or changes in service. This agreement, whether it is verbal
or written, will still be subject to the consumer protections required and enforced by the PUCO.

For any new services or changes in service, it will be important that you carefully review and
confirm the price, terms and conditions.

If you have any questions about this matter, please call Long Distance America at the toll free
number 866-469-0829 or visit us at www.ldamerica.com. You may also visit the consumer
information page on the PUCO’s website at puco.ohio.gov for further information.

Sincerely.

Long Distance America



